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Product Advisory 
 

Issue Date: March 30, 2022 
 
Advisory Type:  
9361-8i, 9311-8i, and 9300-8i Regulator Supply Update 
 
 
Description:  
 
Broadcom is proactively identifying and working to mitigate component supply constraints to 
ensure supply continuity of MegaRAID and HBA adapters.  
 
As part of this, Broadcom identified the regulator supplier used on SAS3108 and SAS3008 
adapter products cannot support enough regulators to meet Broadcom’s demand. To mitigate 
shortages, DCSG is adding an alternate regulator supplier to the channel 9361-8i, 9311-8i, and 
9300-8i products. The alternate regulator has been tested and verified. There are no changes to 
the product part numbers, but the minor revision of the SKU (shown in red) will be updated to 
indicate the alternate source has been applied.  
 
 

Adapter Name Type Current Part Number Future Part Number 

LSI00417 MR SAS 9361 8I SINGLE KIT 1GB MR 05-25420-08 D 05-25420-08 E 

LSI00462 MR SAS 9361 8I 2GB C A 00 MR 05-25420-17 004 05-25420-17 005 

MR SAS 9361-8I C0 2GB C D 00 FL MR 03-25420-08 C 03-25420-08 D 

S9311-8I HBA H5-25573-00 J H5-25573-00 K 

LSI00344 SAS9300-8I SINGLE PACK HBA H3-25461-02 J H3-25461-02 K 

 

 
 
Effective Date of Change:  
 
Based on demand and build scheduling, customers can receive boards with either regulator 
starting in the May 2022 timeframe. 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The changes to these Broadcom parts have been reviewed and approved by Broadcom engineers and managers per 
Broadcom procedure: Change Control and Customer Notification A-5962-6052-80. 
 
Please contact your Broadcom Inc. field sales engineer or Contact Center (http://www.broadcom.com/contact/) for 
any questions or support requirements. Please return any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 

http://www.broadcom.com/contact/

